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Sermon Notes 

C H R I S T I A N  C E N T E R  

GENERAL FUND - DECEMBER 

 M-T-D           MO. BUDGET        Y-T-D         Y-T-D  Budget 

$14,236.53       $15,850.42          $171,754.97        $186,558.00     

  

    MISSIONS - DECEMBER 
M-T-D          MO. BUDGET         Y-T-D          Y-T-D Budget 

$ 7911.00  $ 1,515.00          $17,687.00         $ 21,573.00 
Lead Pastors           Brad & Susie Carlson  
Youth Pastors         Joseph & Frankie Richardson  

There was an unanimous vote 

last Sunday to transfer the  

property on 907 and 909 Rhoton 

Road from Yelm Prairie Christian Center to God’s  

Portion Food Bank.   

Thank you from the pastoral staff 

for your Christmas cards and 

gifts.  We appreciate your kind-

ness and prayers. 
 

Pastor Brad & Susie, Nathan & Andrew 

Pastor Joseph & Frankie and Cassius 



 

 

 

Connections this week… 
TODAY 
10:30 am Missionary Jim Hosack 

12:00 Noon Golden Agers Lunch @ Emma’s Steakhouse 
   

 

MONday 
6:00 pm Evening Meal served at Emanuel Lutheran 
  Church until the church is open 
 

Wednesday 
  There will be no Wednesday nights  
  during Christmas Break and until the 
  building is ready to be occupied. 

 We welcome you today... 

Visitors, Thank you for joining us! 
We are excited that you have 
joined us this morning. It is our 
prayer that you feel at home 
among friends.  Please 

fill out the visitor card and put in the offer-
ing plate or hand to an usher today.   
Children’s Church is provided for ages   
3 -11 and Nursery care is also available. 

Church Office Holiday Hours: 
 

December 29-30 -  9 a.m. to 3 p.m. 

December 31st - 9 a.m. to noon 

Please remember to get your end of 

the year giving in by December 31st. 

Attention Members:  Nomination 

forms for 3 board positions have 

been handed out. If you have not 

turned in your form, you may still 

do so.  Please do this by Next Sunday.    

Today we are happy to welcome Jim 

& Christine Hosack,  

veteran missionaries to Thailand.  

There will be no Adult Sunday 

School during this transition.  Chris-

tine will be sharing in Kids Life this 

morning.   

 

Next Sunday Pastor Joseph will be sharing during the morning 

service.  Pastor Brad, Susie and family will be out of town. 

Thank you for your patience as 

we walk through this adventure  

together. We are hoping to be 

back in the church January 17th.  

Today there will be nursery care 

and the children will be able to 

have Children’s Church. This will 

be in the gymnasium next to this room. Please continue to 

pray for direction as we redecorate and make decisions. 

This morning we are happy to 
welcome our new Nursery  
worker, Nerisa McQueen.  
Please be sure to give her a 
happy welcome.   

Please talk to Susie or Darlene  
Johnson for directions to the nursery. 

“Joy to the world, the Lord is 

come…”  With joy we greet you in 

the name of Christ.  Your presence 
helps add to the happiness of the Christmas and 

Holiday season.  Welcome each and every one of you. 

Kid’s Life is next door to this room.  Our Missionary will 
be sharing with the children about their work and then 
Nathan and his team have a great time planned for the 
kids.  Thank you Mei Lin for providing snacks today. 

YPCC has their post office here this 

morning.  There is a box with many 

Christmas greetings.  Be sure to 

pick up your Christmas cards  

today. 
           Thank you. 
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